
05-30-18 KLAS Users’ Group Officers’ Meeting Notes 

Attendees: 

Craig Hayward, North Carolina LBPH, President 

Chandra Thornton, Palm Beach County Library Talking Books, Vice President 

Erin Pawlus, Arizona Talking Book Library, Secretary 

Andrea Callicutt, Keystone Systems 

 

Feedback from Boise and Conference Wrap Up Info 

The officers went over the feedback that has been collected thus far, and they reviewed 
comments about the programming and the conference as a whole.  They 
discussed options for the next conference based on suggestions from attendees.  
Ideas were offered to make the process as helpful as possible for both new and 
experienced presenters.  An e-mail reminder will go out in the next week or so in 
case more people were interested in giving feedback about the conference.   

 

KLAS UC 2019 

West Palm Beach is still interested and hopeful about hosting in 2019.  There will be a 
presentation tomorrow for the director and assistant director.  There is at least 
one alternative location if necessary. 

 

NLS National Conference Business Meeting 

Craig has prepared an agenda for the meeting, and will confer with a couple of people 
before finalizing. 

 

Officer’s Missive 

Erin will send out the next missive to the group, and will highlight a page on the KLAS 
Users website asking for input about how libraries are training their staff and how 
Keystone can help.  It will go out before the NLS National Conference.     



 

KLAS Trivia Suggestions 

Everyone came up with a few possible trivia questions. 

 

Next Meeting Date 

Call scheduled for 6/26/18 at 2:00 PM Eastern 

 

 

 

 

 


